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13th October 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

KS1 will be holding their annual late night experience on the 3rd November this year. The 
children will participate in a range of different activities during the day, focusing on Bonfire 
Night, nocturnal animals and cookery and children are invited to stay after school until 5.30pm 
for more fun!  
 
After school, children will play a variety of games, be given a light supper of sausage in a bun 
and hot chocolate, and then come back into the classroom for quiet time and stories. 
 
If your child would like to stay after school for this special event, please pay £3 on Schoolsbuddy 
and sign the consent below. 
 
Children can be collected from their classrooms at 5.30 pm. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Clare Wiggs  
Ash Class Teacher 
 
 

Key Stage Late Night Experience 
 
 
I would like my child ……………………………………………….. to stay for the late night experience.  
 
 
I can collect my child at 5.30pm.  □ 
 
I have paid £3 on Schoolsbuddy.  □ 
 
 
Signed………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

mailto:office@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk
http://www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk/

